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On July 12, 2013, Clerks received a letter from P. Lombardi, Siskinds, advising that the firm had 
been retained by the Blackfriars Residents Group with respect to the heritage conservation 
study for Blackfriars / Petersville Neighbourhood and would be seeking party status to any OMB 
hearing, requesting a copy of the appeal and any documentation filed in support of the 
appeal.(Appendix 2) 
 
In a letter dated July 18, 2013 and received by Clerks on July 22, 2013, the Ontario Municipal 
Board acknowledged receipt of the appeal by JLC Homes Ltd. (John Leahy) and assigned a 
case/file number MM130060. At the date of the preparation of this report, no date had been 
scheduled. 
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Attach: Appendix 1- Notice of Appeal; Appendix 2- Siskinds’ Letter; Appendix 3- Location Map -
186 Wharncliffe Road North. 
Y:\Shared\policy\HERITAGE\Heritage Conservation Districts\Petersville Blackfriars\Appeal.docx 
 
 


